
On behalf of The Means Agency and the Elizabeth Firefighters Community Foundation, we extend our sincere gratitude 

for your generous sponsorship of this year’s Chili Cookoff and Protectors of Elizabeth Tribute. Thanks to the support of 

sponsors like you, we successfully raised over $9,900 to benefit our first responders. 

We are excited to announce that the date for next year’s event has been set for September 13th, and we look forward to 

your continued partnership. 

Thank you once again for your invaluable support. This event would not be possible without your contributions. 

 

 


